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Neighbourhood News 
Welcome to ‘Neighbourhood News’  — a newsletter to keep  
you in-the-know about the new Dundas Manor. The goal is to share  
ongoing updates — and provide an opportunity for our community  
to ask questions about our new home.  

Exciting News!  50% Completion!  
Our construction team has been hard at work and remain on schedule! We are pleased to share that more 
than 50% of our new home is complete. Here are some highlights of our construction:  
 
By the end of summer…. 
• The North wings (by Clarence Street) will be fireproof. 
• All exterior walls will be in place with windows being installed. 
• Siding will be installed on South wings (by Fred Street) and the brick work will begin. 
• Roofing will be complete for a 100% watertight building.  
• Painting and ceiling work will be underway.  
• Ductwork, mechanical rough-ins, electrical work, drywall, etc. are ongoing. 
 
Staffing our new building 
In order to support twice the amount of residents in our new home, we have begun hiring and training new staff. For 
many years, recruiting local individuals to fill Personal Support Worker and Registered Staff vacancies has been chal-
lenging and we have hired international health professionals to join our team. The Dundas Manor continues to be 
committed to hire locally, whenever possible, and we receive no additional incentives or subsidies for hiring interna-
tional staff. 

To learn more about the new home, please visit www.dundasmanordream.ca  

http://www.dundasmanordream.ca


We’d love to connect!  

If you have questions or concerns about the  
new Dundas Manor and its construction,  
please contact Project Manager  
Phil Marleau at 613.774.2420 ext. 6341 
or phil.marleau@dundasmanor.ca. 

Share the news! 

If you have friends or neighbours who might  
like to know more about the new Dundas  
Manor, please share this newsletter and  
encourage them to sign up to receive it in their  
inbox. To sign up, email jnelson@wdmh.on.ca.  

 

Will you join the 

Grand Parade?  

 
The third annual Grand Parade (TGP) in support of the new Dundas Manor is back! It’s scheduled for Sunday, Sep-
tember 21st, with registration beginning at 10:00 am at the Community Care Building, 530 Fred St. Winchester. 
  
Participants can register at https://thegrandparade.org /winchester – you can walk on your own, lead or join a 
team, then collect pledges (either online or in person).  Anyone who raises $150 or more ($75 for those under 18) 
will receive a great TGP t-shirt!  

There will be complimentary coffee, snacks, face painting and music, and after your walk you can enjoy a free 
BBQ! You walk either 2.5 or 5 km – and if you can’t join us that day, you can walk another time in any location! 
  
For more information, please contact Justine at JPlummer@wdmh.on.ca or 343-543-0069. 

 We hope you’ll join us! 
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